
Dear Editor, 

 

We request post-review adjustments on Table 1 of amt-2023-245. The terminology for the scattering 

correction factor was changed during the review process as required by Reviewer 2 (as shown by the 

snapshot of the response file shown below). 

 

We applied the said changes in the main text and SI during the review process but forgot to update 

Table 1 accordingly. We spotted this issue during the proofreading. Therefore, we ask for adjustments 

to Table 1 as follows: 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience caused. 

WU Cheng on behalf of all authors. 

2024-05-14 

“CAE33” change to “C0”

“ C’ ” change to “H ”


